
 

Temporary Suspension of Hot Water Supply at 
Changing Rooms in LG3 and LG4 

 

Please be informed that the hot water supply of the changing 
rooms in LG3 and LG4 will be suspended from 9 am to 12 noon on 
16 July 2022 (Saturday). Improvement work will be conducted 
during the affected timeslot and we apologize for any 
inconvenience caused. 
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